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The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Silverlake Axis Ltd (“Company” together with its subsidiaries, the 
“Group”) wishes to announce that the Group has been informed by its IT service provider of a cybersecurity 
incident where its servers were attacked by a ransomware. Investigations on the incident are ongoing. 
Impact analysis was performed, completed and documented according to confidentiality and operational 
continuity. 
 
The Company confirms that the Group does not process any information related to the customers of banks, 
as such, bank customer information is compromised does not arise. While the investigation is still ongoing, 
it indicates that the servers hosted on the Microsoft platform were attacked. As these servers are separated 
from the Company’s enterprise network, the Company’s enterprise network is not affected.  
 
The IT service provider together with a cyber security expert are attending to resolve the malware incident.  
 
The Company takes information security seriously and as part of this process, it is conducting a rigorous 
review of the incident and its systems to ensure that the data it is entrusted with remains safe and secure.  
 
The Company is committed to maintaining trust between its businesses and all of its stakeholders – 
including its employees, customers and business partners. The Company is fully committed to responding 
to this incident transparently and proactively. The Company will provide further material updates as and 
when there are new developments. 
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